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May 31, 2018 
 
Dear Violence Free Communities Committee Members: 
 
Thank you for your continued service and commitment to enhancing the 
University’s response, prevention and education efforts, and supportive services.  
VFC has played a integral role in leading this work for a number of years.  The 
leadership and guidance of this committee is critically important to support 
emerging efforts to drive meaningful culture change on campus.  I appreciate the 
work of the committee during the 2017-18 academic year and your time spent 
reviewing the community input gathered by the Sexual Violence Advisory 
Committee during the joint Husch Blackwell open fourms.  
 
I have reviewed the committee’s reccomendations as well as the annual report 
prepared by SVAC. I am supportive of all of the recommendations VFC presented.   
While some of the recommendations are outside of the scope of the Title IX 
program, I will provide support in engaging other leaders across campus to 
continue these important dialogues.  I look forward to working with you next year 
as we implement these reccomendations. 
 
Thank you again for your work on this committee and for your ongoing work to 
cultivate culture of caring and respect at MSU.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jessica Norris 
Associate Vice President 
  
 


